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Welcome to 4th grade 

 
 
    Welcome to a new and wonderful year in fourth grade.  I’m so excited to 
be looping with this fantastic group of students, and look forward to 
meeting our new classmates. For our new students, my name is Lynell 
Wheeler and this is my 16th year teaching in the Rochester City School 
district.  I have taught first, second, third and fourth grades. I have four 
children.  Arielle is 11, Ashton is 9, Sienna is 7 and Bryce is 1month old.  
Mr. Wheeler, Arielle, Ashton, Sienna, Bryce and I love spending time 
outdoors. I hope that your summer was relaxing!  Remember to keep 
reading and I’ll see you in the Fall. This is going to be an amazing year of 
learning and fun! 
            
    

Star Student of the Month 

 

Students will be given the opportunity to earn a special 
award based on nominations from peers & teachers for 
excellent choices and being a positive role model.  They 
will earn a certificate and a lunch with the teacher.  At 
the end of the year we will have a special drawing for a 
grand prize and an awards ceremony for all the star 
students of the month winners. 


